News from Mrs. Wilson



April 2019

Calendar Reminders:

April 9th Ellie the Pig and Author Christina Wall will visit the students

April 11th Prayer Service in Chapel for students and faculty April 11th Go Home Early Drill, dismissal at 2:10 April 12-22 Spring Break

May 1 May Crowning Prayer Service, more info to follow May 1-3 New York State Math Testing, grades 3-6

May 10-12 RCS Festival, see below

May 17th Ascension Thursday Mass at a Parish TBD

May 27th Memorial Day, No School

May 30th Spring Concert and Student Art Show

Thursday, April 11th is a GO HOME EARLY DRILL We will dismiss at 2:10. There is no After School Care.

April 9th Ellie the Pig, Christina Wall to Visit

Author, Christina Wall will visit the students in several small groups to share the story of Ellie the Pig and also what it is like to be a writer. We are reading pig stories and creating pig crafts as we ready for the visit.

Spring Fundraisers Update



Rome Catholic School Easter Flower Sale

Flowers are here, please stop in to pick them up this afternoon or Tuesday!

Gertrude Hawk Candy Sale

The Gertrude Hawk Candy that was ordered by the school, not on line, should be here Wednesday, the 10^{th} . Please plan on stopping in to pick up your order so that you have it before vacation begins.

Thank you for any participation you can give with these fundraisers. Every sale helps!

Dear Families,

I wish you all the joy of Easter as we approach Spring Break and also the end of the Lenten Season. I hope that your families find time for reflection in the events of Holy Week.

Please note that our Festival is returning to Cypress Street location this year. We are very excited about having that space for the event.

Please register for grade K-6 for next year if you have not already. I am willing to talk with anyone who has questions or concerns.

I will be in touch with all PreK families as soon as I have more information about your enrollment. Thank you for your patience.

Mrs. Nancy E. Wilson Principal

RCS Festival May 10-12

Save the date for our school festival.

More info will follow.

We are pleased to be returning to the Cypress Street School for the festival weekend!

Enrollment for 2019-2020

For budget planning purposes we need applications for the 2019-2020 school year to be completed and submitted as soon as possible for students in grades K-6. The more students enrolled, the more accurately we can plan programs that benefit the students.

If you have questions or concerns about enrolling your child for next year, please call me. I would be happy to talk with you about your situation.